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            24th January 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

 

As part of our history topic, Ancient Egypt, Year 4 are going to be visiting Tullie House Museum to take 

part in their Egyptian Week Workshops on Monday 7th February 2022. The children will learn more 

about daily life in ancient Egypt through fun and informative activities. 

 

Please ensure that your child arrives at school for 08.45am, for a prompt departure, and we will 

return for the end of the school day.  

 

The children will need to bring a water bottle and packed lunch (please remember we are a nut free school) 

in a rucksack. If your child suffers from travel sickness, please make sure they take any medication before 

leaving home, and, should they need any for the return journey, please put it in an envelope clearly marked 

with your child’s name and hand it to your child’s teacher.  

 

During the visit, we will adhere to all COVID guidance, whilst travelling to and at the museum.  

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £11.40 - this should be paid via School Money.         
 
Regards, 
 
Mrs Harris and Mrs Taylor                                                                                                                                                

Gallowbarrow 
Cockermouth 
Cumbria 
CA13 0DX 
 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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